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Dear Doputy

The Mall, Sligo. F91 H684 Tel:071 917 1 1 t I Faro7'l 9'17 4#8

General Manager's Office
Sligo University Hospital

The Mall
Sligo

F91H684
Tel: (071) 9l-74sll
Fax: (071)91-74648

18496121 To ask the Minister for Health if physiotherapy services will be
reinstated in Our Lady's Hospital, Manorhamilton, County Leitrim

The Health Service Executive has been requested to reply directly to you in the context of the
above Public Representation. I have examined the matter and the following outlines the position.

Response:
I wish to confirm that approval has been received to fill 2 vacancies in the Physiotherapy Dept in
Our Lady's Hospital Manorhamilton and recruitment is underway. Interim arrangements have
now been put in place to provide physio services to relevant inpatients and therefore services are

resuming on Monday 26ft April.

I trust that this addresses your query.

*lissiot St4tarrart
SQlo Otiversityt{osVitdtis conrndttctta tfie tefuy of a fufi qwfrt1, patbnt centretservbe ina saife, equia\b anleftcbnt niffiul.

1,1/e reapise antva.ttu tfrc conttihution of eacfr staffmem&r antenlzaoour n suy2nrt tfumin tficir ongoing t""iApr*"t.

Yours sincerely,

ne McCann,


